Get involved and be a
part of something great

+ $20,000 donation for gym ADA bathrooms

» Send students to academic and religious workshops
» Cleaned and painted St. Bede shelter

» Donated to purchase of golf cart for athletic trainer

* Purchased new standards for volleyball

* Purchase hardware/software for golf simulators

* Purchased new dish washer for the Academy

* Purchased portable AED’s for athletics

+ Contributed to the fund to build the new track

« Contributed to baseball announcer’s booth

* Purchased new girl’s softball score board

Who are we?

We are a support group of St. Bede consisting of
parents, friends and alumni who promote Catholic
education and the interest of Saint Bede Abbey and

Academy.

What do you receive
with your membership?

» Dinner at every monthly meeting

* An appreciation dinner at the end of the year
- Chance towin 1of 5- $500 tuition credits
» Active membership counts toward parent volunteering

e Camaraderie and fun

» The chance to make a difference for the academy and abbey

Whether you are a new graduate of the academy or
you graduated 30 years ago. Whether you JO]I] us

graduated from a school across town or across the

NAME:
country. As it says at the entrance: ADDRESS:
“It is where you belong”
EMAIL:

Freshman Parents:  Free 1st year

Here are our Officers for A

the 2024-2025Y
© 4 o rear The Bedan Club

President: Mike Girton Welcomes YOU”
Vice President: Mark Boehm
Secretary: Dave Hancock Meetlngs arc the thll'd
Wednesday of each month
Treasurer: Dave Montez s
at 6:30pm at Angelo’s
The Bedan Club Restaurant & Pizza in
24 W. Highway 6, Peru, IL 61354 Spring Valley.



